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Dear Jintao, 

I really enjoyed reviewing your work and I hope that you will find my editing valuable and my 

contribution to your paper helpful.  

I have also carefully re-read the entire edited file, thus I do not envisage any remaining issues.  

I also commented throughout the edit, I don’t see the need to discuss any specifics here.  

Thus, I will use this opportunity to wish you all the best with your work and this publication. I 

certainly hope that our collaboration will continue, but will understand if you prefer to continue 

working with Chris. 

Please note that my brief comments of type ‘repetitive’ or ‘hard to follow’ etc. are in no way 

reflection of my view of your writing. I simply tend to comment sporadically and briefly, in order 

not to divert my attention from the main paper. In addition, as I only comment on the aspects that I 

changed, in order to indicate the reasons behind my modifications, I am aware that the overall 

impression might be negative, and I truly apologize if that is the case. I repeat again that I truly 

admire both your work and the manner in which you presented it. 

I truly hope that you will take my comments and suggestions, as they are intended—as a 



well-meaning advice aimed at helping you presenting your great work in the best possible light. I 

really have your best interests in mind and feel that you can only fully benefit from professional 

editorial services if you are given as truthful and as critical evaluation as possible. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any further assistance. 

 

Your editor, 

Dr. Natasha 

 

 

 

 


